
North Columbus Elementary Friday Flyer 
 
Masks – Please provide a mask for your child every day until MCSD lifts the mask mandate.   
 
COVID – If you have had your child tested for COVID, please keep your child home until you receive the test results.  
Upon a positive test result please contact the school for instructions.  
 
Car Rider Line – Please be patient with us during car rider line. Also, please use the appropriate car line for your 
child’s grade.  K – 2nd in the front.  3rd – 5th in the back.  Car rider line starts at 7:15 AM and ends at 7:45 AM.   
 
Front Car Line - Please let your child independently open the door and exit the vehicle after stopping.  This helps 
our line move faster.   
 
Back Car Line – Third through fifth grade students should always open their car door upon stopping. The back is a 
stop and drop off service which allows all vehicles to get in and out in a timely manner.  All students should exit 
their vehicle on the passenger side for safety reasons.  
 
Tardies – Students need to be in the building by 7:40 so that they can be in their seats by 7:45.   
 

Upcoming Important Dates 
 
08/17/2021 - Kindergarten Open House (In-person) Drop in between 6:00-7:00pm 
 
08/18/2021 – First Grade Open House (In-person) 6:00-7:00pm 
     
08/19/2021 – Fourth Grade Open House (In-person) 6:00-7:00pm 
 
08/19/2021 – Fifth Grade Open House (via Zoom) 5:30-6:30pm 
 
08/20/2021 - Kona Ice with be at the school for purchase by students. 
 
08/30/2021 – Second Grade Open House (In-person) 5:30-6:30pm 
 
08/31/2021 – Third Grade Open House (In-person) 5:30-6:30pm 
 
08/27/2021 - 09/03/2021 - Book Fair  
 
09/06/2021 Labor Day - NO students of staff report to school.   
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


